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LA100 Application Note 6: 
Upgrading units with the latest software 

  

To establish the type of upgrade required you must first know the serial number of your 
LA100. The serial number is displayed at the bottom left of the startup screen. It is also on 
the EPROM label and on the top front right of the chassis. 
 
To use the latest software in units with serial numbers less than 100 (and also provide 
non-volatile results memeory), UPG1 or UPG2 is necessary – UPG1 is the recommended 
upgrade. Once upgraded, units with serialnumber less than 399 have 1000 added to their 
original serial number. For units with serial numbers greater than 399, the latest software 
can be installed directly by replacing the EPROMS with new ones supplied by Lindos free 
of charge upon request. The serial numbers of such units remain unchanged. 
 
Compatability with new software 
All upgraded units will be compatible with all current and future software. 
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